DRAFTER’S NOTE LRB-0926/P3dn
FROM THE TKK:eev:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

February 14, 2013

Representative Craig:

As instructed, I have expeditiously prepared a bill that substitutes all of the language
of the previous draft (LRB-0926/P2) with the language forwarded to me in your e-mail
today. I have made only minor, non-substantive modifications to the language you
provided. These modifications primarily conform the proposed statutory language to
LRB drafting conventions.

Given the time constraints for preparing this draft, I was unable to ensure that this
new, expedited right of review will seamlessly work within the existing statutory
framework governing civil procedure and appeals, including the process for initiating
an appeal and whether the Wisconsin Supreme Court has jurisdiction to hear an
appeal brought under this new subsection.

Please note that, because this draft requires an automatic stay of an injunction upon
an expedited appeal, the bill raises some of the same constitutional concerns that I
identified in my previous drafter’s note.

Please review the draft to ensure that it accomplishes your intent and let me know if
you wish to make any changes to the bill.

Tracy K. Kuczenski

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266-9867

E-mail: tracy.kuczenski@legis.wisconsin.gov



